
 

For immediate release 

October 5, 2022 

 

 

Contact: Danielle Ireland-Imhof 

Passaic County Clerk 

(973) 225-3690 

 

PASSAIC COUNTY CLERK DANIELLE IRELAND-IMHOF SENDS 

AN ALERT TO PASSAIC COUNTY MILITARY VETERANS 
 

Passaic County Clerk, Danielle Ireland-Imhof, alerts Passaic County Military 

Veterans of companies charging for certified copies of DD214 Military Discharge 

Records.  

 

Passaic County Veterans can register their DD214 Military Discharge Record with 

the Passaic County Clerk’s Office by visiting the office or an outreach event; and are 

encouraged to do so at their earliest convenience. Registering this document 

affords the veteran the security of knowing that their records are permanently 

recorded. If a copy of the DD214 is needed in the future, the veteran or their next 

of kin can come to the Passaic County Clerk’s Office, with proper identification, 

and receive a certified copy, the same day at no cost. Veteran identification cards 

are also available to those that record an honorable discharge.  

 

For additional information about registering with the Passaic County Clerk’s Office, 

obtaining a certified copy of a DD214 Military Discharge Record, or receiving a 

Veteran Identification Card, please visit our website at 

www.passaiccountyclerk.org, call our office at (973) 225-3690, or email us at 

passaiccountyclerk@passaiccountynj.org. Follow us on social media to stay 

connected with the latest County Clerk news and updates.  
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